
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro        The Honorable Kay Granger  

Chairwoman                 Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307                         H-307  

U.S. Capitol               U.S. Capitol  

Washington D.C. 20515                Washington D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Economic Mobility Resource Hub in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of South San Francisco, located at South 

San Francisco City Hall, 400 Grand Avenue, South San Francisco, CA 94080.  

 

The funding would be used to fund workforce development services provided through JobTrain 

at the Economic Mobility Resource Hub, bringing resources directly to North San Mateo County 

residents facing job loss and job insecurity in an accessible location in South San Francisco’s 

lowest income neighborhood. Workforce development programs offered at the Hub will center 

on supportive, case-management driven services supporting the whole person. In addition, the 

project will dramatically improve access to job training and placement services for the region’s 

most vulnerable residents, because it will establish a physical center that is rooted in the 

community it serves and that can be conveniently accessed by people walking or taking transit 

from the most heavily impacted neighborhoods. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Jackie Speier  
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